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Comments: The stibnite gold project is not only terrible for the environment but it's terrible for Idaho. By allowing

this project to move forward, you are setting a standard that other beautiful places and ecosystems in Idaho can

be destroyed all in the name of money. The East Fork South Fork Salmon river and South Fork Salmon River are

both beautiful places that I have gotten the opportunity to spend lots of time in. They are home to multiple

endangered species and this project will destroy some of the most important habitat these species have. If we

want Idaho to stay beautiful and for people to continue to enjoy and respect it in the future, we must stop this

project and prove that Idaho's beautiful places cannot have a price tag put on them. 


